Item #3-E. Update on the Florida Board of Engineers Report on FL14239-R1-BMP International, Inc.

B. Florida Board of Engineers Report Related to FL14239 - Staff presented the report from the
Florida Board of Engineers regarding product number FL14239, BMP International. Mo provided an
overview of the report and also introduced Leslie Anderson-Adams as the new legal counsel for the POC.
The manufacturer, Ben Meng, provided an overview of where the application is today and what their
plans were for solving the problem. The intention is to revise this application and submit new drawings
and reports. Comments were provided by Mr. Ray Manucey, regarding the anchorage. The POC made a
motion and seconded to give the manufacture an opportunity to revise the current approval “FL 14239”
by next POC meeting, the December 2011 meeting.



